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Operating Community Garden Near Xcel Energy Power Lines
Builders Call Line <bcimn@xcelenergy.com> Wed, Jun 9, 2021 at 7:08 PM

To: Travis Lemke <travisalemke@gmail.com>

Hello,

The first thing to do would be to contact Gopher State One and have locates done on the property. We recommend
staying a minimum of 3 feet from power lines. There are no other requirements to do other than locates. You do not
need to submit a review to us.

If for some reason a relocate of service is needed because the line will be in the way, you can make an application for a
service relocate by using the link below:

https://my.xcelenergy.com/BuildingRemodeling/s/
Please let us know if we can be of further assistance.

Thank you.

Laura McCawley

Xcel Energy - Responsible by Nature
Associate Service Connections

414 Nicollet Mall - CSC Minneapolis MN 55401
P: 800-628-2121

E: BCLMN@XCELENERGY.COM

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
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9/14/21, 8:15 PM Gmail - Operating Community Garden Near Xcel Energy Power Lines

From: Travis Lemke <travisalemke@gmail.com> PL202100197
Sent: Friday, June 4, 2021 3:19 PM PL2021-197
To: Builders Call Line <bclmn@xcelenergy.com>

Cc: Dwight Steege <dsleege@mac.com>

Subject: Operating Community Garden Near Xcel Energy Power Lines
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